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Mckenzie, Joseph

From: Mckenzie, Joseph
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 4:27 PM
To: Nimesh.Sangani@fcc.gov
Subject: FW: Additional Information Request

Hello Nimesh, 
 
I just wanted to check back on this application and if there were any more question or concerns, thank you. 
 
File Number:     1356-EX-ST-2020 
Correspondence Reference Number:     57192 
 
Joseph McKenzie 
Project Controls Specialist – Smart Mobility 
Austin Transportation Department 
City of Austin 
joseph.mckenzie@austintexas.gov 
512-974-7175 
 

From: oetech@fcc.gov [mailto:oetech@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 3:20 PM 
To: Mckenzie, Joseph <Joseph.Mckenzie@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Additional Information Request 
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To: joseph mckenzie, City of Austin - Transportation Department 

  joseph.mckenzie@austintexas.gov  

From: Nimesh Sangani 

  Nimesh.Sangani@fcc.gov  

    

    

Applicant: City of Austin - Transportation Department 

File Number: 1356-EX-ST-2020 

Correspondence Reference Number: 57192 

Date of Original Email: 09/03/2020 
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1) Fill out the Radius of Operation field in your STA request. The unit for that is kilometers. 2) Enter the 
Latitude and Longitude value in your STA request. 3) Change the Start Date to at least 15 days from the day 
your respond to this correspondence. 4) Inform me via email once you have addressed all the above items. 

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 09/03/2020  may result in 
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.  

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the reply button. In order for your response to be processed 
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet by visiting The OET Experimental Licensing 
System, followed by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.  

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution 
when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please 
forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.  


